
To whom it may concern: 
 
This bill would place the burden on a citizen to prove they had not committed a crime.  This burden 
would be placed on them by the state and a citizen may find themselves standing in court when 
someone has stolen from them.  This knee jerk reaction to violence is not the answer.  The gun is just a 
tool that is used, hammers or knives are as well.  Should these also be required to be locked and 
registered?  What is the line between the two?  Consider this carefully. 
 
Regards 
 
Travis Wenks 

 


